
PPUUBBLLIICC  NNOOTTIICCEE  
  

AAggiinngg  DDiissaabbiilliittyy  RReessoouurrccee  CCeenntteerr  ooff  tthhee  WWoollff  
RRiivveerr  RReeggiioonn  BBooaarrdd  

VVaaccaannccyy  
 
Menominee County Board of Supervisors is currently accepting 
letters of interest from citizens who would be interested in serving 
on the Aging Disability Resource Center Board (ADRC).  This 
Board consists of two representatives each from Menominee,  
Stockbridge-Munsee, Shawano and Oconto Counties. This 
appointment would be for a three year term with meetings held 
quarterly paying a stipend plus mileage.  Interested parties must be 
a Menominee County resident and will represent individuals over 
the age of sixty years.  For more information pertaining to ADRC 
please visit the website at www.adrcwrr.org 
 
If you are interested in serving as an ADRC Member 
on the Governing Board please send your letter to: 
 
 

Mr. Jeremy Weso 
Menominee County Administrative Coordinator 

Menominee County Courthouse 
P.O. Box 279 

Keshena, WI 54135 
 

THE DEADLINE FOR ACCEPTING LETTERS OF 
INTEREST WILL BE 

Friday August 18, 2017 @ 4:30 
 

http://www.adrcwrr.org/
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